

MORAY LOCAL OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

50th MEETING

TUESDAY 12th JUNE 2018 - 4.00 to 6.00 PM

ELGIN COMMUNITY CENTRE ASH ROOM

AGENDA

1. **Welcome particularly new members**
2. **Apologies**
3. **Any declaration of interest?**
4. **Accuracy of previous minutes** - Proposer and seconder
5. **A96 presentation** - SWECO
6. **Matters Arising**- See separate schedule.
7. **Membership** – Update on new disability rep LL. FES rep update ID. William Hawes replacement update ID. NFUS replacement update ID
8. **Core Paths Plan Review** – Set up sub group to review objections and recommend on modifications
9. **Communications Plan Including Update on Website**
 - a) Discuss draft induction pack
 - b) Core Path leaflet
 - c) Attendance at events – Gordon Castle Event update MG
10. **Business Plan** - Update on actions
11. **Dorenell Access Management Strategy** – Update from 1st Liason Group meeting 26th April.
12. **ALOAF/MLOAF joint event Dorenell** JO to update
13. **Roths to Craigellachie Cycle Route** – MG/LL report from community meeting in on 23rd April.
14. **Hopeman to Lossiemouth Cycle Path** – Update on progress
15. **Access Issues**
 - a) Fishwives path locked gate – update on Forum efforts to persuade farmer to open gate for a trial period SJ. FES rep to discuss strategy for deterring motorbikes in the forest.
 - b) Dog familiarisation with sheep event – Update on discussions on joint event with NFUS.
16. **AOCB**
 1. Roseisle update LL
 2. Moray Way Feasibility Study
 3. Moray walking Festival 2018
 4. General Data Protection Regulation
 5. Moray Speyside Tourism Project- Shona Nisbet looking for 'old wives' stories that would be of interest to visitors.
17. **Date of next meeting** Sept 4th, Town Hall lounge, 4.00-6.00pm. IMD to check Elgin Town Hall availability in respect of future meetings.